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Announcement: 

Cycle Line Clearing and Brush Control 

Algoma Power would like to notify you of upcoming forestry work that is planned to being in January 2025 
throughout the Laird, Tarbutt and Tarbutt Additional townships. The following map outlines the 
boundaries where the work will be occurring. 

 

Algoma Power will be trimming and removing trees along the right-of-way that fall within the Right-of-Way 
Clearance Standard (see table below) and the removing dead or hazardous trees beyond the right-of-way 
edge that are at risk of falling into the lines. Additionally, Algoma Power will be removing tall brush and or 
shrubs by manual (brush saw) or mechanical (mowing) means within the right-of-way to promote low-
growing compatible vegetation. 

All cut wood that is 4 inches or greater in diameter will be left on site in lengths not exceeding 4 feet and 
is the responsibility of the property owner. 

Right-of-Way Clearance Standards 

Type of Power Line Distance (either side of power line) 
New Primary line 20’ / 6m 
Existing Primary line 15’ / 4.5m 
Secondary Service (feeding your house/camp) 3’ / 1m 
Secondary System (feeding multiple houses/camps) 5’ / 1.5m 
Underground primary 10’ / 3m 

 
If you have any questions or concerns with the work that is planned, please call us at (705) 256-3850 or 
email us at forestry@algomapower.com. 

forestry@algomapower.com

